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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: November 5, 2014 
 

 
Statement from Ted Zess, East Troy Community School Board President 

 
EAST TROY, Wis. — Ted Zess, president of the East Troy Community School Board, 
released the following letter after the announcement of yesterday’s election results: 
 
Dear Community Members:  
 
While I am extremely disappointed in the results of yesterday’s referendum vote, I know 
in my heart that the East Troy Community School District is on the right path and that we 
must continue to work toward achieving all of our district goals for the betterment of our 
students and our community.  
  
I firmly believe that we have the best administrative team in place to articulate these 
district goals, and the best staff to achieve them. The district has achieved many great 
successes in recent years, and working together, we can achieve the allusive goal of 
having the best facilities that support our long-term mission and help us achieve more 
successes. It is rare to have such a great group of people, in one place and at one time, 
who can reach for such lofty goals and be able to achieve them. 
  
Although I’m disappointed now, tomorrow is a new beginning. While there will be 
disagreements related to the best path to reach our goals, I ask all community members 
to come together in support of our schools.  Only together will we succeed. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Ted Zess 
East Troy Community School District President 
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